Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosuro.

30th March, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 18th
instant, forwarding one received from Messrs, Philip & Son,
Ltd., Dartmouth, relating to the loose couplings for the

of their Yard No.847.

It is noted that these couplings have not
been made in accordance with the approved plan, and from
the sketch now forwarded, showing the amended design, it
is considered that with the amount of recessing required
for the bolts and muts the strength of the couplings is
considerably reduced. In the circumstances, the Puillders
should adhere to the scantlings as originally proposed and
approved,

The sketech is returned herewith.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours failthfully,

Secretary.
lr. Te Miller,

PLYMOUTH.




